
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 2/25/2014 3:23:44 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program — Sacramento field visit by Denise 

Tyrell and Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

Sorry Laura, I meant the place and time period will remain the same but on a different date. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration 
415-703-2179 

From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 11:09 AM 
To: 'Doll, Laura' 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program ~ Sacramento field visit by Denise Tyrell and 
Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

Hi Laura, will the place and time period remain the same? 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration 
415-703-2179 

Original Appointment 
From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@Poe.coml 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 10:18 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Declined: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program ~ Sacramento field visit by Denise Tyrell 
and Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 
When: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 10:00 AM-12:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Meet at PG&E Sacramento Service Center: 5555 Florin Perkins Rd. (directions attached) 

Aaron - let me know when in March we can reschedule this? 
Thanks 
Laura 

SB GT&S 0256976 



PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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